S M

~

IS5 Mobile Christian-Jewish Dialogue
.

1537 Deerwood Drive East
Mobile, Alabama 36618-3089

Yom HaShoah

Days of Remembrance
April 18, 2004
Springhill Avenue Temple

Dear Friends,

As in past years, this 29th year of Christian-Jewish Dialogue concludes with the commemoration of those
who were killed during the Nazi tyranny known as the Holocaust. The Days of Remembrance begins this
year on April 18, Sunday. The Mobile Area Christian-Jewish Dialogue's commemoration will be held at
7:00 PM at the Springhill Avenue Temple and you are invited and encouraged to join us for this
commeémoration.

It is our responsibility to, not only remember, but to educate. In keeping with that commitment, our area
Teachers' Cadre and some of our students will take part in this commemorative event. Please come and
discover the many talents of those special teachers, who have attended national and international Holocaust
Workshops and recognize the fruits of their labors. The students have worked throughout the year in many
cases, to remember those who were victims and have brought that knowledge to contemporary issues
which continue to demand our attention. Listen to them as they share their unique experiences with the
local community. As in past years, the Yom HaShoah event in Mobile is sponsored by the Mobile Area

Christian-Jewish Dialogue.

The Week of Remembrance continues from April 19 - 24 in Florence, Alabama with a week-long series of
special events, including daily workshops for teachers at the University of North Alabama. Featured guest
lecturers, scholars and workshop leaders will include 4lexandra Zapruder, Dr. A. J. Levine, Dr. Al Staggs,
Dr. Steven Jacobs, Dr. Louanne Jacobs, Dr. Donald Berry, Dr. Tom Osborne, Jerry Darring and Paul
Filben. Dr. Staggs will present his one man play on the life of Dietrich Bonhoeffer in three separate
venues: Middle School, High School and on the stage of the Art Deco Theatre in downtown Sheffield. All
of these events have been coordinated by the Shoals Interfaith Committee in Florence, thanks to the
leadership of its chairman, Mr. Stan Goldstein. We already have several members of our local community
who have made plans to attend some of these events in Florence. You're invited to join us.

Mobile: Sunday, April 18,2004
7:00 PM
Springhill Avenue Temple
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